












































Next 
Meeting 

Signatures 

Adjournment 
and Dismissal 

Board Minutes October 14, 2024 

tried to up our Standard & Poor term rating from an A+ and we have now been upgraded to AA- as we 
increased our enrollment, because we are 99% dependent. 

Board President Maria Norman congratulated Ramona for achieving her doctorate. President Norman is 
also looking forward to this week's Principal for a Day. 

The next regular meeting of the Board is scheduled for Monday, October 28, 2024, at 6:00 
p.m. in the Lester L. Grile Administrative Center.

Documents to be signed by members of the Board were the Minutes from the regular Board 
meeting, September 9, 2024; Vouchers for the period ending September 24 and October 14, 2024 and 
the payroll and supplemental pays for the periods ending August 23, September 6, and 20, 2024, 
Preliminary Official Statement and Bond Purchase Agreement. 

There being no further business and no general public comment, upon a motion by Noah 
Smith, seconded by Steve Corona, the meeting was adjourned at 7:10 p.m. 
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